PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGILL UNIVERSITY

A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL

28th January 1937

Dear Miss Bentley,

May I confim a cable which the Principal

has to-day sent to you:

"Could you send a few copies of report
public administration drawn up by
cormittee of institute of public administration

of which I was a member and Moberly Chairman.”

Yours very truly,

Prineipal'’s Secretary.

Miss I, Bentley,
University Collgse,
Bull., Englsand,

phoned




